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Hi Maximiliano, 

Please be informed that following CMA CGM recent investments in new port infrastructures and 
cranes in Fortaleza terminal, we are pleased to announce that we will be able to offer a better 
operational service for all our import and export cargo to and from Fortaleza. 

Consequently, we will stop Natal with our NEFGUI service > our last call will take place on April 16th 
with M/V CMA CGM SINNAMARY, Voyage number 0RTEIN1MA. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 


